Gislaved 21th of November 2014

UNGC - COP-report

After review of obtained documents and after telephone calls in this case, we see ourselves hereby
forced to apply for exit regarding Global Compact.

We are a small company and haven't the resources or the time to dedicate for the purpose on a
meaningful manner.

Henceforth, we will still follow the guidelines as provided, and this applies to our company in Sweden
as well as in United States and China.

We will continue to follow up results, goals and improvements processes by our internal improvements
program in the Board, Management group and in all our other Departments. But as we mentioned
above, we don't have enough resources to further report externally.

We are hoping for understanding and we wish continued success for Global Compact.
Best Regards

WTIC AB

fJacob Nilsson/

Managing Director



